

Fill a box for Harvest

Dear Parent/Carer,

Harvest in school this Autumn will look a little different to how we normally do things at this time of year.

Unfortunately, we are unable to come together as a school however, we will still be celebrating Harvest in our class bubbles.

From Monday 5th October we will be collecting donations of food, non-perishables, including tins and packets. Fresh food items can be brought into school on Friday 9th October.

Each class will be given a box to fill to see which class/year group can collect the most. (Keep an eye on the school website for regular updates throughout the week)

All food items will be donated to support the charitable work of Hope and Hospitality.

Thank you in advance for any donations you are able to give. We appreciate your support with this.

Many Thanks

Mrs Willis Head Teacher